
    My name is Mary W. Kamuto, a 
former student of St. Josephine 
Bakhita Mixed Day Secondary School. 
I was admitted in the school back in 
2011 when it opened. I remember that 
there were only five of us on the first 
day of school, a teacher and principal. 
In that year more students joined us to 
make us a class of fifteen students. 
This was not as many as we expected, 
but the situation was understandable 
since the school was new and had just 
Form1. Though we were few we did 
not give up and pushed on to realize 
our dreams. I studied very hard 

through the years and in November 
2014 sat for my Kenya Certificate of 
Secondary Education and managed a 
grade of C+.
     Later I joined Kenya Technical 
College (KTTC) in September 2015 
where I am pursuing a diploma in Civil 
Engineering. I am in my third year of 
studies and looking forward to my 
graduation in the month of July the 
year 2018.
     It is through St. Josephine 
Secondary School that I am where I 
am. I thank the founders of the school, 
for it has brought a positive impact to 
the people of Gitare since they are 
now able to educate their children and 
many attend. My sincere thanks goes 
to Rev. Stephen Ndichu Karani for 
helping our dreams become realities. 


